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Suspect Arrested in Odessa, Charged with Aggravated Assault with a
Deadly Weapon

SWEETWATER, Texas — On Wednesday, August 15, 2022, 26-year-old Joshua Coronado was
arrested by the Odessa Police Department on an Aggravated Assault with a Deadly Weapon
warrant issued by the Sweetwater Police Department. The warrant was issued after an
Attempted Capital Murder that occurred in July of 2022.

On July 16, 2022, at approximately 2:00 a.m., a female subject entered the lobby of the
Sweetwater Police Department and stated Coronado had been shot at a residence on the 100
block of Fisher Street. When officers arrived at the residence, they located blood in multiple
locations, but a victim was not located.

Later that morning, Coronado was located at a residence near County Road 216 in Nolan
County. Coronado was transported to Rolling Plains Memorial Hospital and then Hendrick
Medical Center where he was treated for a gunshot wound to the head. Coronado was released
upon recovery.

Investigators determined Timothy Hernandez got into a physical altercation with Coronado.
During the altercation, Hernandez obtained possession of a firearm and allegedly shot
Coronado in the head. Hernandez, Andres Diaz, and Christopher Kirkland then loaded
Coronado’s body into the bed of a stolen pickup and dumped his body into the brush on County
Road 216.

Hernandez, Diaz, and Kirkland were arrested by the Sweetwater Police Department in July of
2022. All three suspects remain in the Nolan County Jail. During the course of the investigation,
enough evidence was gathered to obtain a warrant for Aggravated Assault with a Deadly
Weapon for Coronado.

Coronado was transported to the Nolan County Jail on August 24, 2022. His bond is set at
$50,000.

For media inquiries, please contact Kathleen Cox by email kcox@coswir.org or by phone at
(325) 721-8715.
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